Good morning,
Here is our news for Thursday, Nov. 15th

In fundraising news, our fundraising products arrive today! You may pick up your boxes at lunch or after school until
6pm and tomorrow at lunch and after school until 5pm. Thank you for your support!

The Give club is doing a food drive for the Mill Creek Food Bank. Help people in need,
donate canned food, beans, dried fruit, and peaches. There is going to be a
competition between grades and all students in the winning grade will get ice cream at
lunch. The drive will continue through Tuesday!

Did you know that changing your password regularly can help protect you from scammers trying to steal your personal
information? Change passwords for school and home using symbols and numbers in phrases. Instead of using your
birthday as a password, try a phrase that includes your dream birthday present. Tune in tomorrow during HS&B for
more tips during our digital citizenship lesson.

GRAB YOUR CAMERAS--THERE IS A =>

PHOTO CONTEST

WHAT DOES UNIVERSAL RESPECT LOOK LIKE? Take a photo of respectful scenes: self, environment, peers,
and those that serve. Write a caption explaining the who, what, when, where, how, why.

Contest rules:
Outside of school.
Permission from those whose picture is taken.

School appropriate.

Create a Google doc and submit photo and caption to Ms. Vantuyl: JVantuyl@everettsd.org

DUE NOVEMBER 30!
Prizes for 1%, 2"¥ and 3" place.

Winners will be displayed on campus.

Remember Gateway, guard your character!
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